GIPPSLAND SOUTHERN

HEALTH SERVICE

INVITATION TO OPEN
ACCESS BOARD MEETING

The Gippsland Southern Health Service Board of
Directors cordially invites members of the community to
an Open Access Board Meeting

The meeting will provide community an opportunity to connect
and engage with our Board and Executive to hear about the
work of the Health Service. Important information will be shared
on the Victorian Health Services Reform.

Everyone is welcome to attend.

Any questions you would like to ask the Board/Executive Team
at the meeting, kindly provide upon confirmation of attendance.

Thursday 20 June from 5-6.30pm
Korumburra Italian Social Club, 38 Bridge Street, Korumburra
Light refreshments will be provided.

RSVP By: COB Thursday 6 June, 2024
Email: rebecca.shaw@gshs.com.au | Phone: 03 5667 5514

*Please note, there will be no virtual meeting arrangements.



